
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

We had such a vibrant, colourful start to our week- even the rain couldn’t stop us on our Great Walk! Please 
do ask your child what they learnt and how they felt during their ac>vi>es. 

Around the school, I can see the children working hard and they will be comple>ng assessments in reading, 
wri>ng and maths over the next couple of weeks.  This is in addi>on to all the other exci>ng learning in the 
rest of the curriculum and ac>vi>es that are being planned. It seems there is always something happening 
every day at WAPS.  

Another high light this week was, of course, children being able to take home library books – I hope that you 
enjoy this book together over the weekend.                                                                       

Have a safe weekend,    Miss Kondo 

  

Refugee Week and the Great Walk 

It was fantas>c to see the children wearing 
clothes from different countries on Monday – 
they looked very proud. However, they also 

completed a few different reflec>ve ac>vi>es 
during our ‘Great Walk’ (which moved inside 

due to the rain) thinking about the experience 
of Refugees and what it would mean to have to 

leave your home and belongings suddenly. 

 

Our Year 6s will be having a workshop in July and the 
rest of the school in October, looking at  

Passing The Time through Rhythm & Rhyme on the 
Windrush –as part of a project from WAPPY (Wri>ng, 

Ac>ng & Publishing Project for Youngsters). Windrush Day was 
on 22 June – A special day to remember when around 500 

migrants from the Caribbean arrived at Tilbury Docks in Essex 
in 1948.  

 
Do have a look on Newsround for more information: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/43793769 



  

Top Tip from School Counsellor Louise 

Suppor@ng your child who worries in social situa@ons 

  

Many children can be described as “shy”. Oaen, what this can mean is that they are very 
sensi>ve to their environment and can easily feel overwhelmed; perhaps they are introverted, 
meaning that they need quiet >me away from people to renew their energy; or maybe they get 
so absorbed in their play and ideas that they aren’t so interested in interac>ng with others. 

  
How can parents help? 

Firstly, try to avoid labelling your child as “shy”, as he may think there is something wrong with 
him. Instead, be sure to stay sensi>ve to his needs and empathise with what he is finding 
difficult. You can point out that she is able to overcome her fears: take the >me to coach her on 
how to make friends and how to express her needs to others. Let him know that it is normal for 
everyone to feel a liile uncomfortable when they first meet someone or walk into a room full 
of people and brainstorm together ways that he can overcome his worries in these situa>ons. 
Remember to empower your child and avoid being over-protec>ve. Instead, aaer valida>ng her 
feelings, let her know that she is capable of doing hard things. 

  

Some>mes we could all do with someone to talk to.  If you would like to meet Louise for a 
confiden>al and non-judgemental chat about you, your child, or any other worries, she is 
available on Wednesdays 9-10am. You can call/text Louise on 07582310756 or email her 
at lall>mes.307@lgflmail.org 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT COVID – 19 

If your child or anyone in your 
household has a posi>ve COVID 
-19 test result during half term 

please email the school 
admin@west-

acton.ealing.sch.uk 

It is very important that you 
keep your child at home if 
ANYONE in the house has 

symptoms or a posi>ve test 
result, especially siblings. 

It is also important to know the 
symptoms of COVID-19 (new or 

con>nuous cough, high 
temperature, loss of sense of 

smell or taste) 

Please test anyone who has 
symptoms 

Please note the first day of 
symptoms. 

 

Mobile Phone use by 
Parents/Carers on site 

Please refrain from using your 
mobile phone whilst dropping 
off and collecting your child. 

Breakfast Club – spaces still available 
Book here:  

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/parents/breakfastclub 

Please do consider using and booking breakfast club so that we 
can continue to be able to offer this service at the competitive 

rate into the future. 

ROAD SAFETY 

We expect all of our community 
to feel safe around our school in 
the morning and at afternoon 
collection time. Sadly, some of 
our parents have been driving 
disrespectfully or illegally. This 
was reported in the Autumn, by 
local residents and other parents 

since January. 

This is unacceptable – please 
do not put people at risk. 

WEST ACTON - STOP EYES on ME! 

Listen to our new school chant of  

Our values and rules. 
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/keyinformation/behaviour-1 

EYE TESTS 

Please do consider getting 
your child’s eyes tested. 
We cannot get opticians 
onsite but I have called 

Specsavers, Vision Express 
and Eyes on the Common 
–they have appointments 

available. 

 

HERE to HEAR and HELP! 

Please do get in contact if you feel 
that your child or you need support 
during this time we are apart. Our 

school wellbeing team is continues to 
be very active and available for YOU. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

End of year reports and new teacher 
informa>on will be given on Monday 

12th July 

End of term Wednesday 21st 
July at 1.30pm 

Start back Friday 3rd 
September 

See here for full details: 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.or
g/newsanddates/termdates 

 

 

BOTTLE TOP MASTERPIECE! 

We are starting an exciting Design Project – 
please save us your bottle tops, wash them 

and send them in. 

 
These can be found on drink and milk bottles. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


